

BOARD OF TRUSTEES

WARD A Sherri O'Keefe
WARD B Marsha Nelson
WARD C Marcia Hole
WARD D Trisha Estabrooks

WARD E Dawn Hancock WARD F Julie Kusiek WARD G Saadiq Sumar WARD H Nathan Ip

WARD I Jan Sawyer

SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS

Darrel Robertson

Centre for Education 1 Kingsway NW Edmonton AB T5H 4G9

T 780-429-8000 F 780-429-8318 E info@epsb.ca

September 28, 2022

Mr. Étienne Alary Board President Conseil scolaire Centre-Nord 8627, rue Marie-Anne-Gaboury (91 St.), suite 322 Edmonton, Alberta T6C 3N1

Dear Étienne,

Congratulations on your election as Board President. The experience you bring as Executive Director of the Economic Development Council, your work in news and as an appointee to the Advisory Council on Francophonie will be such an asset to your division.

I look forward to working with you and your Board. As metro school boards, we have many common interests and concerns. I appreciated the collaborative partnership our boards have been able to achieve. I look forward to building on this in the coming four years to be even stronger advocates for the students and families we serve.

I wish you and your Board colleagues all the best in the term ahead.

Sincerely,

Trisha Estabrooks Board Chair

